NOTICE OF GMHA ZOOM VIDEO PUBLIC HEARING

Date: Friday, December 20, 2024 Time: 9:00 a.m.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Guam Memorial Hospital Authority (GMHA) will be conducting a Public Hearing on hospital new rates, fees and charges.  Documents relating to this proceeding are available on our website at www.gmha.org under About GMHA – Transparency Center – Public Notices – Public Information. 

The public hearing agenda is as follows:
I. Introduction of Public, GMHA Management and Staff
II. Opening Remarks
III.	Purpose of the Public Hearing
IV.	Presentation of Fees
V.	Testimonies from the Public
VI.	Questions and Answers on Fees
VII. 	Closing Remarks by the Presiding Hearing Officer
VIII.	Adjournment

Link to join:	https://gmha-org.zoom.us/j/89245104083?pwd=fkRFM0PTTtOblebVOp4d2SqFE95cUK.1
		  Meeting ID: 892 4510 4083
		  Passcode: 827316

[bookmark: _GoBack]Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Sydie Taisacan, General Accounting Supervisor at 648-7959 or Ms. Yukari Hechanova, Chief Financial Officer, at 648-6746. 

